
4-H Youth Development Meeting (open to all 4-H Staff): 
Staffing Plan R&R Feedback, Volunteer/Staff Experience Activity 

 
 
 
Monday, April 24 from 9 AM – NOON, Salon A1 
Contact: Zeva Cho, zfcho@ucanr.edu  
 
Meet, Share, Learn 
This pre-conference session is intended to provide opportunities for staff, professionals, and academics 
affiliated with the 4-H Youth Development Program (or those interested in learning more) to meet, learn 
and provide feedback. 
  
In the first part of this session, together as a group we will explore our views of the 4-H experience based 
on our various roles in California’s 4-H program and then contrast that with the volunteer experience. You 
will discover if your experiences align with or contrast with overall experience expressed by volunteers. 
You will also receive insight into how volunteers feel valued by our organization and given tools to help 
increase volunteer appreciation. The second part of our session will give you an opportunity to provide 
feedback on the staffing plan and the impact it has had on your work. 
  

9:00 AM – 9:15 
AM 

Welcome Keith Nathaniel, Assistant 4-H Program 
Director for Staffing Plan 

9:15 AM – 10:30 
AM 

4-H Staff and Volunteer 
Experience Activity 

Vera M. Bullard, Regional Program 
Coordinator 
Matt Rodriguez, 4-H Advisor 

10:30 AM – 11:00 
AM 

Break   

11:00 AM – 12:00 
PM 

Staffing Plan Feedback Zeva Cho, 4-H Statewide Program Manager 
Keith Nathaniel, Assistant 4-H Program 
Director for Staffing Plan 
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